
Site Internet down Wed 5/24 between 9am and 2pm
The ISP for the SOS site, XTREME Internet, texted a notice to Rochell that the Internet connection will be down for maintenance between 9am and 2pm 
on Wed, 5/24.  They did not say for how long, so maybe it will be a short interruption.  This means all real-time data from the site will be interrupted, but 
everything should catch up when the connection is restored.
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